
 





MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay, so we're going to reconvene into open 

session from closed session. And if we could hear from City 

Attorney Snow. 

ACTING CITY ATTORNEY SNOW: Thank you, Mr. Mayor. The City 

Council met in closed session to discuss the items on the closed 

session agenda, and they took no reportable action. 

MAYOR FRANKLIN: Okay, thank you very much. So, with that, we're 

going to adjourn the closed session, and welcome to the City 

Council adjourn, I'm sorry. Welcome to the City Council Regular 

Meeting for September 17. 


